Making a difference across our hospitals



Mrs Jenni Collins 23 Bostock Road Abingdon Oxfordshire OX14 1DP

0000046436 03 August 2020

Dear Mrs Collins & Ladies of Radley Golf Club

Thank you so much for your kind donation of £45.00 to support our hospitals at this challenging time.

Oxford Hospitals Charity has always been here to support our hard-working staff across the hospitals, but in the weeks and months to come we are determined to ensure we are doing all we can. Your donation is already working hard in our hospitals. In the last week, thanks to the generosity of you and the community we serve we have been able to provide disposable art supplies for our Children's Hospitals, hot meals for our Emergency Department Staff, care packages for our Occupational Health team and fruit and goodies for those working in Intensive Care. We will be keeping our website updated - please do visit http://www.hospitalcharity.co.uk to find out more.

Oxford Hospitals Charity is here to support the different departments and wards of Oxford University Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust, helping to provide the best medical equipment, research and facilities for our patients, their families and our amazing staff. Donations like yours help to transform care across all our hospitals, including: the John Radcliffe - Churchill - Nuffield Orthopaedic Centre - Horton General and Oxford Children's Hospital.

Your contribution will make a real and lasting difference to the patients and staff across our hospitals, and for that we are very grateful.

Your support is invaluable to us, thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Cynthía

Cynthia Charlett Supporter Care Manager











Unipart House Business Centre, Oxford, OX4 2PG www.hospitalcharity.co.uk